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Walworth Co. 

RE: Site Closure, Elkhorn Webpress, 550 East Centralia Street, Elkhorn, Wisconsin 

Dear Ms. Lee: 

Based on the investigative and remedial documentation provided to the Wisconsin Department Of 
Natural Resources (WDNR), dated June 23 and August 6, 1997, by Braun Intertec Inc. on your 
behalf, it appears that the lubricating oil contamination at the above-named site has been remediated 
in compliance with the requirements of chs. NR 700 to NR 724, Wis. Adm. Code. Therefore, the 
Department considers this case closed. No further action is necessary at the site at this time. However, 
the case may be reopened pursuant to s. NR 726.09, Wis. Adm. Code, if additional information 
regarding site conditions indicates that contamination on or from the site poses a threat to public 
health, safety or welfare or the environment. 

The WDNR appreciates the actions you have taken to investigate and remediate the contamination at 
this site. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at ( 414)229-084 7. 

CC: Ms. Michelle Freimund Braun Intectec Inc .. 
Case File 
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